
BOROUGH OF NORTH CALDWELL 
ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Zoning Board of Adjustment of the Borough 
of North Caldwell Regular Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, March 17, 2021 has 
been cancelled.  The next meeting is scheduled for April 21, 2021. 
       

Tami Michelotti 
      Zoning Board of Adjustment Secretary 
 


